
 
 

TOWN OF LYSANDER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held on Thursday, 

February 16, 2023 at 6:30 PM at the Town of Lysander, 8220 Loop Road, 
Baldwinsville, NY, to consider the proposed Mills Road Water District. 
 

The environmental significance of this proposed water district has been 
reviewed and documents can be found online and in the Office of the Town 
Clerk. www.townoflysander.com/notices 

 

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Lysander, dated February 2, 2023 

 

Dina Falcone, Town Clerk 

http://www.townoflysander.com/notices

